
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Caldwell for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 21 March 2024 

   

Question (1) What notification was / is being given to Council staff and 

contractors on the enforcement of Pavement Parking? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How is feedback of problematic areas gathered from Council 

staff and contractors so mitigations can be explored to 

continue to deliver Council services without parking on 

footways or drop kerbs? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


